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Parents and Community Members: 

Today, March 17, 2020, Governor Kelly in conjunction with the Kansas Department of Education and 
Kansas Department of Health and Environment has closed schools and ceased in person instruction for 
the 2019-2020 school.  I am currently working with KSDE to gain a better understanding what that will 
look like for us in Ness City.  I hope to have more information by Thursday morning, but fully expect to 
offer educational opportunities in many forms that may include virtual, face-to-face, and packet form.  
Over the next couple of weeks, I will be working with our USD 303 teachers and School Board to put 
together a plan to meet our student needs.  As more information comes available, I will share that out. 
I encourage all parents to help ensure their child’s safety by drastically limiting social gathering, having 
them wash their hands, and keeping them home and away from others if they are sick. 
We fully plan on having Graduation Ceremonies and Prom, but do not have a scheduled date for those 
activities at this time.  The currently scheduled dates will more than likely be moved to the month of 
June.  We ask that you please begin planning accordingly for this. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Derek Reinhardt, Superintendent 
USD 303 – Ness City 


